
Dear Public Health Commitee, 

 

   I’m writing to you sharing that I oppose the continuation of emergency powers 

and 11 executive orders. I would like to share why. I’m a retail worker, who was 

also considered a frontline worker. I’ve been working in the public this whole 

time, and not staying home like everyone else was told to. One of the things I’ve 

had to deal with is being forced to wear a mask for 8 hours of my shift, which was 

proven to be very stressful for me. There were times in which I had either nearly 

passed out as a result of wearing a mask or have had panic attacks.  

 

   I want to be able to be looked at like I’m a human being again, and not a disease 

carrier. I want to be able to see another person’s face as well as not to be judged 

on a vaccination status.  

 

Sincerely, 

Miriam I 

Sterling, Ct 

 

    

 

 


